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Anne Arundel County Department of Inspections and Permits 
Provides Guidance on Downstream Analyses

The Department of Inspections and Permits is providing updated 
guidance on downstream analyses and inspections.  

This guidance clarifies and summarizes downstream analyses 
requirements from the Stormwater Manual as well as offering 
supplemental guidance.  It is expected to improve common 
understanding, leading to better efficiency, improved work products and 
less review time. Inspections and Permits staff has been working with the 
development community to implement this guidance.

The guidance memo and supporting documentation may be found here.

For more information please contact Hala Flores, Engineer Manager at 
410-222-7577 or ipflor22@aacounty.org.
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https://www.aacounty.org/sites/default/files/2023-07/ip-23-03-memo.pdf
https://www.aacounty.org/sites/default/files/2023-07/ip-23-03-downstream-guidance.pdf



